

Opening doors with learning, faith and care

FRIDAY 18TH JUNE 2021

AMAZING WRITING!

We have had an amazing week in school this week, once again, and I have been blown away with some of the writing that has been produced. At the start of the week one of the children in Class HO knocked my socks off with their story based on the Ugly Five — the vocabulary and handwriting were absolutely amazing and just yesterday, I was amazed again when 3 learners from Class TG came to share with me some exceptionally emotive writing based on the short film 'Little Freak'. Their words were so powerful they gave me goose bumps! Keep up the fantastic work everyone — you are doing so well and we are incredibly proud of you all!

CAN YOU HELP?

We are always keen to hear your thoughts about the school year and we use all of your feedback to help us shape and develop our plans moving forwards. If you can find, just 10 minutes, to complete the Parent Satisfaction Survey (link below) we would be very grateful.

Please click here to access the survey: Parent Satisfaction Survey



Thank you to all those who have completed our survey so far. Whilst we haven't reviewed all of the responses yet, we have already started to action some of your points with one parent/carer suggesting that the Church walkway needed cutting back to make access

easier. With the generous support of local company, I am delighted to report that this has now been rectified. **Thank you so much Coopers Enviro-Hire Ltd for your service**. Our learners and families really appreciate it!

OLYMPIC FUN!

Next week sees the start of our Olympic Theme week at St Peter's. We have an exciting timetable of sporting and cultural activities, linked to the Olympics, planned for all our learners, culminating in the PTFA 5K/3K Colour Run on Friday.

A letter containing the details of all of the activities was posted on Class Dojo earlier this week but, as a reminder, all children need to come to school in their PE kits on Monday and Wednesday for Olympic Day and Sports Day respectively, and come dressed in their brightest and craziest colours for our Colour Run on Friday next week.

Sponsorship forms for the Colour Run should be returned to school by Friday 2nd July 2021, with collected monies being sent to school in a sealed envelope OR paid directly to the PTFA using the account details shared on Class Dojo.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

* Please see individual letters for more information

21.06.21- 25.06.21	Olympics Theme Week
22.06.21	6pm - New Reception Parents Transition Meeting
23.06.21	Sports Day (sorry ⊗ no spectators this year)
25.06.21	PTFA Crazy Colour Fun Run*
27.06.21	Deadline to return orders for school photographs*
29.06.21	St. Peter's Day
08.07.21 09.07.21	Transition Days (R-Y5)*
12.07.21	Year 6 trip to Laches Wood
16.07.21	Year 6 Go Ape Adventure*
16.07.21	Year 6 School Sleepover*
17.07.21	Year 6 Presentation Picnic – parents invited to attend
21.07.21	Last day of term

22.07.21 Summer Holiday Begins

During the hot weather, please make sure that your child brings a water bottle and a hat to school each day. Sun cream should be applied in the morning before school and, if necessary, pupils can re-apply at lunchtime if they bring their own sun cream with them. Regrettably, we cannot provide sun cream for pupils.